
 Wednesday 21st August 

Year 5/6 Money Talks Incursion 

 Thursday 22nd August 

Dance Lessons 

 Friday 23rd August 

Book Week Dress Up 

Assembly Room 4 

 Tuesday 27th August 

Constable Care Excursion 

Rooms 3 & 4—9am-1.00pm 

 Thurday 29th August 

Dance Lessons 

 Thursday  5th September 

Dance Lessons 

 Friday 6th September 

Premiers Reading Challenge Ends 

Next Newsletter 

 Monday 9th September 

Faction Sports Carnival 

10.30am start 

 Thursday  5th September 

Dance Lessons 

 Thursday  12th September 

Dance Lessons 

 Friday 13th September 

RU OK Day 

Wear some-thing Yellow 

 Thursday  19th September 

Dance Lessons 

Talk Like a Pirate Day Dress Up Day 

Dance Performance 6.00pm 

 Friday 20th September 

World Clean Up Day 

Assembly—Councillors 

Sports Awards 

Newsletter 

  

 Tuesday 8th October 

First Day of Term 4  for Students 
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Dear Parents/Caregivers,  

And another term, done and dusted!  My sincere thanks, once again, for the 

support we receive from all our parents and caregivers.  You make our job so 

much easier when we are working together for the students.  As a school 

community, you are awesome! 

Faction Carnival: 9th September—what a great day this was!  Our Faction Carnival 

highlights the athletic talent we have at Belmont, and the fantastic sportsmanship 

shown by all our students.  Thanks to all the parents, relatives and friends who 

came to cheer the students on, and take part in the tug-of-war at the end of all the 

events.  My thanks to Mr Hevron for his organization, and to all the teachers for 

assisting in training the kids during the Junior and Senior sports times.  Now to get 

ready for the Interschool Athletics.  Congratulations to all the Champions and 

Runners-Up and a big “Hooray” to the winning faction, Phoenix.  Well done, 

everyone. 

Talk Like a Pirate Day—— We had so many pirates, along with a few 

captains and one Jack Sparrow from the staff, which made this another 

successful fun day.  Thank you again for your effort in ensuring that your 

children participate in these events. 

Dance Concert: What a fantastic evening!  This is always a highlight of Term 

3 and this year’s performance was no different.  I love seeing the 

progression of dance skills from Kindy to Year 6—we have some great little 

(and big) movers here.  Well done, everyone on showcasing your dancing 

skills, with our flashmob promoting the positive attitude that “we’re all in 

this together”.  My sincere thanks to Mollie from Footsteps for all work with 

our students.  Congratulations to Holly and Abhyu on your guitar 

performance which was acknowledged by the guitar teacher, Mr Bailey.      

It was also great to see the wonderful art display from our Kindy and Pre-

Primary students, highlighting the work of four different artists. I hope that 

you all enjoyed the show and thank you for supporting our dance program. 

Assembly—20th September—9:00am start—Our final assembly for this term 

acknowledged the sporting achievements of our students in the form of 

Certificates for Athletic Ability and Sportsmanship—which were selected by 

Mr Hevron following Physical Education and Sports activities, and in 

consultation with class teachers.  Congratulations to all recipients. 

Staff Changes:  Mrs Baldwin, Room 3, will be taking her long service leave 

over 4th Term and we wish her a well-deserved break where she can relax 

and complete things on her wish list.  A new teacher will be appointed to 

Room 3 and once known, I will inform all parents from room 3. 

BlueFit (Belmont Oasis Gym):  Thank you to BlueFit and  community 

members who registered and joined up for a gym membership in the month 

of August.  For every membership BlueFit donated $100 to the school.  We 

received a total of $1200.  Awesome effort and greatly appreciated. 

Holidays:  Wishing you all a wonderful break—relax and make lots 

of wonderful memories together. 

With kind regards—-Stephanne Dann—I love the warmer weather! 

213 Great Eastern Highway  Phone: 6216 1800 

Principal:      Ms Stephanne Dann 

MCS:            Mrs Pani Fitzpatrick 

                        Email:          Belmont.ps@education.wa.edu.au 
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Congratulations—Sports Awards 

Sportsman Award 
 

• Emma—Pre Primary 

• Isabella—Year 1 

• Aiva—Year 3 

• Holly—Year 6 

Congratulations to the students who received Awards at this mornings Assembly 

 

Athletic Ability Award 
 

• Jayden—Kindergarten 

• Andrew—Pre Primary 

• Kaylee—Year 2 

• Joshua—Year 3 

• Xavier—Year 6 
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Art Work—Room 1  

 

  

 

Room 4—Miss Bovington 
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Term 3 Recap 

Great Aussie Crunch 

Dress Up as a Scientist Day STEM—Animal Paper Planes 

Safety School 

Premiers Reading Challenge 

Dress as a Scientist Day Dewey Paper Plane competition 
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Term 3 Recap 

Guitar  Room 4 Dance—Speed Racer 

Premiers Reading Challenge 

Room 7 Dance—Head Shoulders, Knees Toes 
Room 3 Dance—Butter 

 

Room 1 Dance—Hawaiian Rollercoaster Book Week Show 

Dance Concert Flash Mob 
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Community News 

 
Come and meet other parents in a warm welcoming space to relax, and share parenting and life     

experiences.  Play and learn with your child and enjoy different fun activities each week. 
 

*Please note: This program runs all term every Tuesday morning 9.30am - 11.30am.  
  Dads welcome too! 

 

D A T E S  

Tuesday 17 September 2024 - Tuesday 17 December 2024 


